
Paroisse de 
St Brélade

PARISH NOTICE

SENIOR CITIZENS 
CHRISTMAS LUNCH 2023

The Connétable cordially invites Senior Citizens 
of the Parish who are aged 70 years and over 
to a Christmas Lunch on either of the following 
dates:
Tuesday 5th December 12.00 for 12.30pm

Wednesday 6th December 12.00 for 12.30pm

Thursday 7th December 12.00 for 12.30pm

Friday 8th December 12.00 for 12.30pm  

12:00 for 12.30pm lunch St Brelade’s Parish 
Hall. Please note that tickets are allocated on a 
first come first served basis. 

Please choose your dates wisely as we may not 
be able to accommodate any changes.

DUE TO COVID & FLU SEASON PLEASE DO 
NOT ATTEND IF YOU HAVE ANY SYMPTOMS. 

Parishioners wishing to attend should contact 
the Parish office by noon on 10th November on 
741141.

M. K. Jackson 	 Parish Hall	
Connétable                              12 October 2023
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